Memorial Day 2022

Come Join us in Honoring Our Heroes who fought for our freedom.





The Scouts BSA Order of the Arrow Papago Lodge is asking for your help.

This is open to all Scouts BSA and Cub Scouts, plus anybody who would like to honor our deceased veterans. Please come in Class A uniform, OA members please wear your OA sash.

Help us give thanks to our Veterans on May 28th by placing American Flags on Veterans grave markers at East Lawn Cemetery at 5801 E Grant Rd or South Lawn Cemetery at 5401 S Park Ave. We start at 7:30am, should finish around 11:00am.

On Monday May 30th we will participating in a wreath laying ceremony starting at 8:45 am. This takes about an hour.

Then at 3:00pm we will start removing the flags. This should be done around 4:30pm.

Any Question email Craig Pendergast kcpendy@msn.com

520-329-9741